
MAD RIVER TOWNSHIP BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
Special Session – November 20, 2021 

 

The Mad River Township Trustees met in special session Saturday, November 20, 2021, at the Mad River Township Firehouse.  

 

Present:   Trustees Bob McClure, Jay Young and Fiscal Officer Rudy. Trustee Pettit was absent. 

 

Trustee McClure called the meeting to order at 2:08 pm.  

 
At 2:09 pm Trustee McClure moved to enter executive session for the purpose of discussing employment of a public employees. 
Seconded by Trustee Young, motion carried 2-0. 
 
At 2:25 pm Trustee Young moved to come out of executive session and return to regular session. Seconded by Trustee McClure, 
motion carried 2-0. 
 
Trustee McClure moved to proceed with the hiring of the following individuals: Michael Gardone, Benjamin Beair, Nicholas Thorton, 

Kyle Johnson, Cory Scanlan and James Snyder. All applicants had a background check completed. Seconded by Trustee Young, 

motion carried 2-0. 

 

At 2:27 pm, Trustee Young moved to adjourn. Seconded by Trustee McClure, motion carried 2-0.  


